
Dear Year 10 Parents/Carers, 

1. World Book Day. Thursday 7th March marks this year's World Book Day 
celebrations. There are many events running at school to promote this, 
including a Bake Off, Scavenger Hunt, and every child at school receiving a 
£1 book voucher. Please encourage your child to speak to their English 
Teacher and visit their Google Classrooms for more information.  

2. Sister Act. Well done to all of the Year 10's involved in this Year's school 
Production of 'Sister Act'. The event has been an absolute triumph, and I 
have been astounded by the dedication, commitment and professionalism 
of all those involved. I was lucky enough to see the production myself and 
was blown away by the high quality of acting, singing and dancing. 
Congratulations again. 

3. Parents' Evening. This is just an early notice and reminder about the date 
for Year 10 Parents Evening. Year 10 Parents Evening this year will take 
place on Wednesday 27th March from 4:30-7pm. This will be a virtual event 
and more information will be sent out in due course regarding the booking 
process. 

4. Safeguarding Snapshot. Finally, here is the link to this week's 
safeguarding snapshot. This week, the snapshot has a link to some 
resources to help you secure your child's safety when using social media. 

https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4957&type=pd 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr L Neville 
Year 10 Leader 
Teacher of Physical Education 
 

https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4957&type=pd

